https://www.ultrafeinstaub-studie.de/en/ufp-impact-study/

Impact study

SOURCE FFR was divided into two projects with different focuses - assessing the
region's exposure to ultrafine particles (exposure study) and their health effects
(impact study).

The work on designing a future UFP impact study commenced on January 1, 2023,
and is currently ongoing.
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